
What you need to know on Baptism Sunday 
 
 
We are so honored that you have chosen to take your next step and follow Christ in 
baptism at Vine Church!  We hope you will invite your family and friends to celebrate 
this special day in your spiritual life. Below are details you’ll need to be aware of on 
Baptism Sunday. 
 
Baptisms are the first Sunday of each month following our 11 AM service. We ask that 
you arrive by 10:15 AM and check in at the Next Steps Table in the front lobby to pick 
up your baptism shirt and fill out any needed forms. We will have a brief meeting at 
10:30 AM with our Senior Pastor, Louis Johnson.  
 
Minors must be accompanied by a parent or legal guardian, who will be required to 
sign a form giving us permission to baptize you and post your pictures on our social 
media channels! 

 
This is such a special occasion, so our church photographers will take pictures of your 
Baptism experience!  All pictures will be uploaded to Vine Church’s Facebook page at 
https://www.facebook.com/TheVineTroy for you to download or print. 
 
What to bring: shorts (cut-offs are NOT allowed by the Troy Recreation Center), flip-
flops (optional), a change of undergarments, and a brush or comb.  If you would like 
to bring your own towel you are more than welcome to, but we will have towels 
available for your use. 

 
The baptism will take place as quickly as possible after our 11 AM service.  You can 
change into your shorts and t-shirt in the locker room, which is just past the 
restrooms, and meet us by the pool for further directions.  Members of our Baptism 
Team will be there to help guide you! If you have any questions, just ask. 
 
We look forward to this life-changing experience and if you have any question please 
email baptisms@thevinetroy.com.  
 


